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Our Ref: NVIC/JB/02/11                                Date: 5th December, 2011 

 

H.E. Amb. Cleveland Leshore 
Ambassador of the Republic of Kenya in South Sudan 
Kenya High Commission 
JUBA 
 
Excellency, 

Ref: Invitation to NVK ‘Mbuzi Choma’ End-Year Get-Together Party to be held on Saturday, 10th 
December, 2011 
 
Please accept our warm compliments.  
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and support, including during but not limited to the ‘Katiba Bash’ in 
October last year. We are pleased to inform you that since, both New Vision Kenya (NVK) and its Investment 
Club, NVIC, have grown tremendously. Within 6 months of launch, NVIC has already secured, indeed surpassed 
the 50 shareholders targeted at time of the launch. In addition, the Club has already rolled out four programs, 
including:-  
 

i) Launched branded Taxi-Fleet, Dial-a-Cab, with one Vehicle already on the road in Juba, and the 
second due to be deployed before end of the month (and also discussions on Franchises advanced); 

ii) An Emergency Loan facility for commercial purposes to eligible shareholders with disbursements and 
recoveries already started; 

iii) Formal commitment to 5% ownership in Tangaza Mobile Money Transfer through an MoU; and 
iv) 60-Unit Housing Project in Nairobi (in partnership with Everest Properties & Shelter Afrique). A 

Partnership Agreement is well under-way. 
 
Recently, we joined other Kenyans in Nairobi through the Kenyans4Kenya Initiative to make our modest 
contribution of KSh 30,000 to the famine and hunger-ravaged Kenyans in the Northern Districts, aired widely in 
the local media. To move a notch higher, we are intent on expanding the membership and horizon of the Club. 
Accordingly, an End-Year ‘Mbuzi Choma’ Get-Together Party is planned for Saturday, 10th December, 2011 
from 6pm at Nile Beach Hotel, Juba. We shall use the opportunity to enlighten more Kenyans on NVK and its 
programs, and also review the year’s performance. We wish to extend a Special Invitation to you and two other 
senior Embassy staff to this event. Additional tickets are available for SSP 40 (Forty Only) per person or a 
consolidated SSP 500 (Five Hundred) for a table of up to 8 people for Corporates. 
 
We wish also to take the opportunity to inform the Staff through you (being Diaspora Kenyans), about the 
Investment Club they may wish to join as individuals. Any further information can be obtained from our Ms 
Mwende Mutambuki (0957-112623), Ms Nancy Karenga (0955-017168), Michael Musembi (0955-377544), 
or any of the undersigned.  
 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

        

Silas Owiti Mudekhere 

Chairman       Dr Shem J. Ochuodho  

NVIC Board of Directors/NVK Juba Caucus    Co-Convenor/Moderator 
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